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&
UNITED WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT v\t

February 8, 2022

Jalisco, LLC

Mr. Peter Kubiak

6663 Colorado Blvd
Commerce City, CO 80022

Re: Will Serve Letter for Water for Section 20 Project
To whom it may concern,

United Water and Sanitation District (“United”) provides this “will serve” letter to Jalisco, LLC. United
diverted the water under free river or under a storage decree that includes industrial, commercial, and
municipal uses and commits to providing up to 5.0 acre-feet (1,629,000 gallons) of said raw water
between February 8, 2022, and December 31, 2022, for Jalisco’s use on the Section 20 Project. The
water will be provided under the following terms:

1. This is a one-time commitment of water that ends on December 31, 2022.

2. The water is to be used for dust suppression and compaction in Jalisco’s Section 20 Project.

3. The water will be provided at the northeast corner of United’s Milliken Reservoir site.

4. The water is untreated and United does not provide any guarantees on water quality.

5. Jalisco is responsible for all equipment and costs related to pumping the water out of Milliken
Reservoir and delivery to the site.

6. Jalisco is responsible for providing the meter for the measurement of pumping.

7. lalisco will provide daily meter readings of water pumped.

8. Jalisco will pay $5.00 per 1,000 gallons pumped.

Regards,

drew Damia ", VP Operations
United Water and Sanitation District



